
Comments or question please email  

 nicole.perino@cityofbonitasprings.org 

Public Workshop 

Skatepark and Pump Track Design 

Wednesday September 25, 2019  
5:30 – 7:30 pm  

The City of Bonita Springs has contracted with Stantec Consulting Ser-

vices, Inc. to create a design and plans for construction of a new Bonita 

Springs Skate Park and Pump Track.  

Public input is important to this process.  

This will be the second of 2 public workshops for public input on design of 

the skate park and pump track.  

The goal of this workshop is to receive public input on the types of design 

for the skate park and pump track for all users of the community. 

City Hall  
9101 Bonita Beach Rd. 
Bonita Springs, FL 34135 


